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INLET BEACH CLUB
MANAGER REPORT
JUNE 19TH, 2014


Daniello Construction has completed the balcony rail post pocket project. The crew was very organized, clean and professional. 

Jose has started repainting balconies in the 140 building and will continue the process until all balconies have been cleaned and repainted. 

There is a broken window in the 140 building garage. Proposals have been forwarded to tbe Board for their review. 

World Class Landscape has pruned all of the Coconut Palm Trees in preparation for the 2014 hurricane season. They also took over our irrigation contract and found several problems which have been corrected. 

Jose is on vacation this week. He will return to work on Tuesday 6/24/14.




